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Mr. Grote Reber
 
National Radio Astronomy Observatory
 
Green Bank, west Virginia
 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I thought you might be interested to know that 
we have just received a "refund ($91.86) from B.O.A.C. 
for the unused portion of your ticket, including the 
Jet Surcharge. The check has been turned over to the 
Accounting Department for deposit. 

I note from your letter to Mr. Kelleher that 
you would like your mail kept here for you. Does this 
mean all mail or only the second and third class material? 
Will you let us know whether we should continue to forward 
first class mail to you? Meantime, enclosed are two 
letters which arrived this morning. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~C~ 
Sicretary to Mr. Schauer 

Enclosures 


